
MENORCA EXCHANGE 

‘SPEND AN EVENING WITH A BRITISH FAMILY’ 

 

13 April 2015 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

There are 45 students coming over from Menorca. As you are aware, they are not able to 
stay with us this year. However, they will pay us a brief visit towards the end of April and on 
Thursday 23 April 2015  you will have the opportunity to welcome your son’s exchange 
partner for an evening so that they can experience a slice of British life (a cup of tea and 
some dinner, a game of cricket (!)…?). 

At the end of the school day on 23/04/15, the visiting Menorcan student will come home with 
your son as normal. I am sure that your son and his partner will enjoy some time together 
after school whilst they make their way home. 

Please return your visitor to their teachers at their accommodation between 8.30-9.00pm: 

City Lodge YHA Salisbury Milford Hill, Salisbury, W iltshire SP1 2QW  

I hope the evening will be enjoyable for all concerned. Please do not hesitate to contact me if 
you have any queries. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr J Torres 

Spanish Department 

Bishop Wordsworth's School 

jlt@bws.wilts.sch.uk 


